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Ottaviani, Giulia

Da: "Journal of Postgraduate Medicine" <jpgm@jpgmonline.com>
A: "giulia.ottaviani" <giulia.ottaviani@unimi.it>

Data invio: venerdi 18 marzo 2005 14.56

Oggetto: [JPGM]:Thank you for your comments

Dear Dr. Ottaviani,

We thank you for the prompt reply and valuable suggestions for the manuscript sent to you.
We look forward for your continuing support.

Thanking you,

Sincerely yours,

The Editorial Team

Journal of Postgraduate Medicine

Message sent on Friday, March 18, 2005
Please add jpgm@jpgmonline.com as a contact in your E-mail client to ensure that this mail is not considered as a junk mail.
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